
INVITATION TO BID FP-2024-06 

EOU Campus Carpet Cleaning 

RESPONSE TO CLARIFYING QUESTIONS ONE 

May 29,2024 

Note that this is a question submitted by an interested company to this solicitation. The below answer(s) 

is for clarification purposes only and in no way alters or amends the RFQ as published. 

1. QUESTION: There are room names listed under the headings for each bldg that are not 

individually identified on our previous paperwork for EOU. The total SF are the same. Is 

this acceptable or do you require them to be listed identical to the Scope of Work? 

ANSWER: The rooms listed are in the total square foot numbers needing to be cleaned. The Bid 

Schedule is by square footage for each building. As long as a vendor doesn’t go over the square feet 

listed the bid doesn’t need to be identical to the list in the scope of work.  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

End of Clarifying Question 
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